Dewar, Katrina

From: Alan McCulloch

Sent: 04 February 2021 23:01
To: Planning

Subject: P/21/0029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs,

| refer to the above planning application in relation to land at Bothwell Road.

The long running saga continues.

It must be some 10 years now since the applicants made their first of several previous applications.

We must go over old ground (pardon the pun) once again.

So despite the previous refusals the applicants come back for more.

As previously stated we are concerned over the following:

Protected Woodland

Greenspace

Road Safety

Environment

Green Network

Loss Of Privacy

Increased vehicle access

How many of these matter? Clearly the applicants do not think many as t they keep making applications.
6 houses then 4 houses now a change of tact with just the 2 houses but of course if granted they presumably will apply again in the future for more.
| ask you to once again to decline the application on the grounds as stated above.

Yours sincerely

Alan McCulloch

41 Hamilton Park South

Hamilton
ML3 OFH



